
 
 
 
3 FIFTH PERIODIC REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCES (AN8-2004) 
 
On a reference to Article I of the minute of meeting of the City Council of 30th June, 2003 it is reported 
that the Boundary Commission for Scotland has decided to make no further changes to its revised 
recommendations for two Burgh Constituencies and one County Constituency in the combined 
Council areas of Dundee City and Angus and has confirmed these as its final recommendations. 
 
The Commission is not seeking further representations. 
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